
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
 
The end of Lockdown is looming. When the Govt declare the state is 70% 
double vaccinated we can open. Camden Match Committee is planning on this 
being around October 18th and is preparing accordingly. 
 
Challenge Pairs is scheduled to commence Friday 22nd October with entries 
closing on Tuesday 19th October. Individual entries only. Match will pair 
players.   
 
Championship Fours to commence Sat/Sun 23/24th October. In case you have 
forgotten the teams nominated so far are: 

 
 
For any alterations contact Mike Ryles. 
 
The State Gov’t has ruled that all members must be double vaccinated to enter 
Sporties and play bowls. How this is going to be policed is as yet uncertain but 
the Bowling Club has decided that it will probably be by registering your 
Individual Healthcare Identifier. A number that is on your Digital Vaccination 
Certificate. These can be obtained through Services NSW. More information 
when requirements are clearer. 
 


